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Sultanate of Oman

MINISTRY OF HEALTH
MINISTER’S OFFICE

Ms. Elizabeth Broderick

Chair of the Working Group of Discrimination
against Women and Girls

United Nations Human Rights Special Procedures

After compliments,

Sub: Women’s and Girls’ Sexual and Reproductive Health Rights in
Situations of Crisis

Thank you for your letter dated 234 July 2020 transmitting the questionnaire in view of
the Working Group’s preparation of its thematic report on women’s and girls’ sexual
and reproductive health and rights in situation of crisis, which is to be presented to the
47th Session of the Human Rights Council.

In this regard, we are pleased to attach herewith our response to the questionnaire. We
apologize for the delay in submitting our response before the deadline.

We sincerely hope that our input would be productive in the preparation of the above

report.

With kind regards,

Dr. d Mehammed Al Saidi
Minister of Health

Sultanate of Oman
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